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From the Principal’s Desk… 

We held our Terry Fox run on Sept. 29.  The weather cooperated and our 

students ran and walked to support this worthy cause.  Thank to families 

who donated.   

We are fortunate to be adding another Kindergarten classroom 

beginning on Oct. 7 which will alleviate the current crowding in those 

spaces.   

School sports teams have started with lots of interest shown from our 

students.   

Thanks to Ms. Hardy’s class for leading the first ROAR assembly of the 

year on Sept. 30.  The students did a great job! 

Sincerely,  

M. Elliott                                                    

 
ATHLETICS:  Lisgar Lions 

Congratulations to our Senior Boys 3-Pitch team who competed in the finals 

at the tournament Sept. 28.  Team members showed great sportsmanship 

and made Lisgar proud. 

 

Good Luck to the Lisgar Cross Country team (Gr. 3-8) who will be 

participating in the HWDSB meet at Christie Conservation Area on Friday 

October 14th.  

 

Volleyball 

Students in grades 5-8 can try out for both boys and girls volleyball teams.  

The season starts in October and runs through to November.   

 

Halloween 

Stay tuned for further information regarding Halloween activities from 

classroom teachers. 

 

Smoking on School Property 

Smoking cannabis or tobacco and vaping any substance is prohibited on 

school property and in public areas within 20 metres of the perimeter of the 

school grounds. If you are caught smoking in school or on school property 

you may be ticketed and fined.  Fines start at $305. 

We are LISGAR 

HEAR US R.O.A.R. 

RESPECT, OPTIMISM, ACCEPTANCE, 

RESPONSIBILITY 

 
School Council  
All parents/caregivers are 

welcome. Contact the office if you 

are interested in participating. 

 
National Day of Truth and 
Reconciliation 
Lisgar students created a beautiful 
display to honour Every Child 
Matters. 
 

 
 
ROAR  
We continue to celebrate R.O.A.R. 
(Respect, Optimism, Acceptance, 
Responsibility) at Lisgar. This month 
we are focusing on Optimism.  
Winners will be celebrated at the 
end of every month. 

Newsletter  
This newsletter will be posted on the 

Lisgar website for future reference:  

www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar 

Monthly newsletters and calendars 

will be posted on the website. If you 

subscribe to the website, you will 

receive alerts regarding new posts.  

Paper copies of both documents 

will be available in the office. 

Meet the Teacher 
Join us on Wed. Oct. 12 for Meet 

the Teacher.  Food trucks will be 

on the back playground along 

with staff. 

 

Volunteers 

We welcome volunteers at Lisgar.  

Contact the office if you are 

interested in finding out more. 
 


